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Townsend, Erle

From: Marie Abisalih <mbarn13@roadrunner.com>

Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 1:05 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Against the EV ruling. 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Don’t you see the people of Maine struggling enough !  Having an EV mandate by 2028 is 

ridiculous. Remember how cold our winters are and the inability for people to even buy fuel to 

heat homes or to even put a roof over their head and buy food. 

Don’t base your stupid regulations on California regulations. 

I totally oppose these rulings. 

Marie Abisalih 

Gardiner 

Sent from my iPhone 


